From: palobrea <palobrea@protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 30, 2021 12:03:09 PM

To: Nancy Barto <NBarto@azleg.gov>;Sonny Borrelli <sborrelli@azleg.gov>;David Gowan
<dgowan@azleg.gov>;Rick Gray <RGray@azleg.gov>;Sine Kerr
<SKerr@azleg.gov>;Vince Leach <VLeach@azleg.gov>;David Livingston
<dlivingston@azleg.gov>;].D. Mesnard <JMesnard@azleg gov>;Tyler Pace
<TPace@azleg.gov>;Warren Petersen <wpetersen@azleg.gov>;Wendy Rogers
<WRogers@azleg.gov>;Thomas T.J. Shope <tshope@azleg.gov>;Kelly Townsend
<ktownsend@azleg.gov>;Michelle Ugenti-Rita <mugenti-rita@azleg.gov>

Subject: Requesting update on Nov. 3rd paper ballot forensic audit.- Jovan Pulitzer

Hello AZ Senators - Where do we stand on the Nov. 3rd paper ballot forensic audit? We all know that the audit
needs to conclude prior to May 3rd, 2021. Please have the courage to choose Jovan to perform this job. We the
People will stand behind you!

We need Truth & Transparency! Help us save the Republic! Save the free world!

God gave you free mind and put you in position of power. Please hear the voice of your conscience and
follow...for your kids, grandkids and the good that still lives in this world..

May God give you the courage to do the right thing.
-Palobrea

Sent with ProtonMail<https://protonmail.com> Secure Email.
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